PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET
# O.BOX 8699
PHILADELPHIA, PA. 19101

(215) 841-4000

May 23, 1980

Director of Licensing
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20545

Dear Sir:

Attached please find the Peach Bottom Atomic Power
Station Decommissioned Unit Number 1 Annual Report. The

veport i{s in compliance with the Technical Specifications
8.2.4(a).

8.2.4 Reports

(a) An annual report shall be submitted to the
Director of Licensing, US Atomic Energy
Commission, Washington, DC 20545, describing
the results of facility radiation surveys,
the performance of security and surveillance
measures. This report shall be included

as a section of the annual report submitted
for Units 2 and 3.

Very truly yours,

W. M. Alden
Engineer-In-Charge
Nuclear Section

Generation Division

Attachment

8006020 379 W



